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November 8, 2021 
 
Ms. Holly Anderson          
Public Utility Commission 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05620 
 
Re: Case No. 21-4085-INV  

Investigation to Review the 2022 Standard-Offer Program 
 
 
Dear Ms. Anderson: 
 

VEPP Inc., acting as Standard Offer Facilitator, respectfully requests resolution of the 
following end-of-program questions to be addressed in the Investigation to Review the 2022 
Implementation of the Standard-Offer Program. 
 

1. After the final request for proposals is released in 2022, is the program also effectively closed 
for technologies outside the statutory program cap of 127.5 MW?  If not, will farm methane 
and existing hydroelectric plants still be allowed to request a contract at any time?   
 

2. Does the 127.5 MW statutory program cap contemplate 127.5 MW built or 127.5 MW 
solicited?  If the Public Utility Commission decides 127.5 MW built is the statutory intent, 
what procedures will apply in the event there is project attrition?   

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments. 
 
Best regards, 

 

VEPP Inc.   

C. Alderman 

Carolyn M.X. Alderman 

Executive Director 
 


